
School Newsletter 
Week commencing  

22nd March 2024 

With only a week left to go before Easter break, we have been busy with 

our learning. Maple have enjoyed their UK day, we have spoken about 

the four patron saints of the United Kingdom and discussed St Patrick's 

day, which was celebrated last Sunday. Children have enjoyed swimming 

and their last football session for this term. We are excited for our last 4 

day week, where we have our 

Big Question Afternoon, our 

Easter tea for the Elderly and our whole school 

Easter celebration assembly; we can't wait. We 

wish everyone a restful weekend and we'll see 

you on Monday! 

Mrs Sanchez Daviu, the Kingswood Team 

and Hattie 

Monday 25th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  
No Clubs   

Tuesday 26th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  
Drawing Club. Year 3 - 6. 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Film Club. Year 3 - 6.  3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Wednesday 27th 
Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  
School Easter Lunch 

No Film Club this Wednesday 

Thursday 28th 

Wrap Around Care (pre-booked only) 7.30am – 8.45am 

& 3.15 – 6.00pm  

School Easter Celebration - see next page! 

No Swimming this week 

No Book Club this week 

No Football Club this week 

Good Friday 29th 

 School Closed - Good Friday 

We return to school on Monday 15th April 

 

What’s on this week 

25/3/2024 - 28/3/2024 

Gentle reminder: Payment for Wrap 

Around Care should be made in advance 

or on the day of provision. Thank you. 

A request from Mr Robinson: I am planning to brighten up the staff room in the near future and have a request. 

If you have any chairs that you are getting rid of - or know anyone else locally who does - we’d be ever so grateful if 

they can be donated the school. Thanks! 



The Kingswood Primary School Team 

Day to day, while your children are in the 

school learning, there is a great team here 

helping them through their early years. There 

is so much enthusiasm for the children’s 

progression in their education and also for the wellbeing of 

all the children. Each week we want to share more about 

the team your children know so well. 
 

My life as a Teacher at Kingswood 

Primary School by Mrs Syred, Maple 

Class. 

Hello everyone, I'm Mrs Syred.  

Although I received my training in 

Australia, I've been teaching in the 

UK for over 15 years now.  After 

immigrating to the UK, I started my 

teaching journey in a range of inner 

London schools, but after starting a family, decided to 

relocate to the lovely county of Kent.  Speaking of 

which, my husband is also a teacher, so education 

really runs in our blood! 

Apart from my passion for teaching, I 

have a few hobbies that keep me busy 

in my spare time. I thoroughly enjoy 

amateur dramatics and have been 

involved in various theatrical 

productions in the local area. Sewing 

is another skill I love to explore, and I 

often create my own unique pieces. 

Finally, there's nothing quite like 

relaxing with some crochet – it's a 

fantastic way to unwind! 

I'm really excited to join the team at Kingswood and to 

get to know each and every one of you. It has been 

lovely seeing familiar faces from when I worked here 

in lockdown and I have enjoyed getting to know Maple 

class.  Thank you for welcoming me so readily into the 

Kingswood family. 

In one of my fun 

amateur 

dramatic roles! 




